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We regreat to inform you that we have closed our Hong Kong representitive office permanently
due to the harsh political situation.

The independent administrative, judicial and legal systems of Hong Kong are being destroyed
rapidly by the Communist China Regime in recent years. From 2015, a large number of
dissidents in Hong Kong are being persecuted

including arrests and bodily injuries, etc. In Addition, the Communist China Regime

has completely controlled over the Hong Kong government and have ruled out all the disloyal
members which

means that the democratization efforts of all conventional channels are no longer effective. W
e are unable to ensure the security of non-armed personnels i

n this harsh situation

Effective November 1, our Hong Kong representitive office has been permanently closed. All
the businesses of Hong Kong office have been taken over by our Tokyo Temporary General
Control. No physical, electronic and human material left in Hong Kong.

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tokyo Temporary General Control or
Washington Representative Office at Email: info@cathayglory.org .
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